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Sports Day 

 

Thank you very much for all of your support during this weeks events. I am sure you will have seen 

first hand what well behaved and kind hearted children we have in school. We saw some fantastic 
sporting achievements with  so many children that had smiles on their faces the entire time.  

Thank you for ensuring that the events went without a hitch, we really appreciate  it.   



Internet Safety 

 

Staffing for September 

As we still have teachers on maternity leave we have a experienced teachers who will be joining us 

in September. The children will have time to visit their new class and spend some time with their 
new teacher on the 14th July.  

Nursery - Miss Fortescue 

Reception- Miss Cull 

Year 1- Miss Fisher 

Year 2- Mr Needham 

Year 3- Miss Clay and Mrs Crowe 

Year 4 - Ms Duffy  

Year 5- Mrs Pearce and Mrs McCann 

Year 6- Mrs Wake   



Dates for the Diary 

 

I am very aware that the past two years have been a challenge for you all and that we have not been 

able to give  you the normal amount of notice for events in school . This has been because we are still 

having staffing issues as well as dealing with the after effects of covid in school - including long covid.  
I do apologise for any inconvenience caused.  

As a school, we are trying to take on board any comments and are always striving to make Christ 

Church the best it can possibly be and really want parents to be involved as much as possible. In 

order to try and ensure that we give enough notice next year, we will plan out major events for 

academic year 22/23 and share them with you prior to the school holidays. We will then continue to 

share the next terms dates as reminders in the Friday letter. I really hope that this enables you to be 

able to attend all the events you would like to.  

 

Tuesday 28th June - Year 5/6/ History Project at fish quay 

Friday 1st July- Year 1 teddy bears picnic 

Tuesday 5th July- Key Stage Two SAT results published 

Friday 8th July- Year 6 trip to the Hancock 

Monday 11th July- EYFS Beach Trip 

Tuesday 12th July- year5/6 Beach Trip 

Wednesday 13th July- year 3/4 Beach Trip 

Friday 15th July- Year 1/2 Beach Trip 

Thursday 14th July- School reports sent out 

Thursday 14th July- Year 6 party in school 6pm-9pm 

Friday 15th July - Year 5/6 history presentation event in school 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend  

Mrs. Bradford 


